Northbridge Community Electricity Aggregation has been Renewed through November 2025

We are pleased to announce the renewal of our Town’s Northbridge Community Electricity
Aggregation. The program has been renewed with new pricing with Constellation through November
2025. Updated program pricing is available on the website: MassCEA.com/Northbridge. Most
participants do not need to take any action to remain in the program and receive the new pricing for
the product in which they are currently enrolled. All participants will receive a mailed letter in
late-October with details on how to remain in the program. Read on for more information.

The voluntary renewable energy content in the Program’s optional product comes from projects that
qualify as MA Class | renewables and makes a sizable impact on the Town’s carbon footprint. Since
Northbridge Community Electricity Aggregation’s launch in 2016, participants have cumulatively
purchased 170 MWh of renewable energy. This equates to avoiding over 128,860 pounds of carbon
dioxide emissions cumulatively.

Over 5,000 accounts participate in the program, a vast majority of the Town’s residential,
commercial, and industrial electricity users. Participants have collectively saved more than
$7,500,000 since the program’s launch in 2016.

Good Energy, the consultant to the program, will hold virtual public information sessions to answer
any questions and provide more information on the renewal of Northbridge Community Electricity
Aggregation. These sessions will be held on:

e Thursday, October 26 at 6:00 PM. Link: https://meet.google.com/ucj-dxgg-zzm

e Thursday, November 9 at 2:00 PM. Link: https://meet.google.com/wat-gttj-xyx

Questions and comments can be directed to Constellation or Good Energy on the program’s support
page: MassCEA.com/Northbridge.
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